
IMPORTANT DATES: 

 

June 6 - CTS PAC Budget & Planning Meeting (6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.) 

June 7 - Parent Appreciation Morning (8:00 a.m. - 9:00 a.m.) - everyone welcome 

June 9 - CTS Year End Party (6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.) 

June 11 - Swim Meet 

June 13 - Last Swim Club Practice for This School Year 

June 16 - Aboriginal Feast 

June 16 - All Library Books are Due to be Returned 

June 21 - Kindergarten Graduation1:00 p.m. - 2:00 p.m. 

June 27 - Fun Day (1:00 p.m.) - No Uniforms Required 

June 28 - Beach Day (Willows Beach) - No Uniforms Required 

June 29 - Assembly 9:00 a.m. in the School Gym 

June 29 - Last Day of School for Students - Uniforms ARE Required 

June 29 - Report Cards Sent Home 

June 30 - Administration Day - No Students in Session 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

 

Principal’s Message 

Happy 100 years Cloverdale School!  We are still over the moon with last week’s events in 

celebration of 100 years of schooling.  We are so very appreciative of those that assisted and 

those that attended.  It was a wonderful day for our school community.  As we move to June we 

have now changed playground zones and have wrapped up Noisy Reading, Track, Rugby, and 

Running Club.   We recognized these and many more clubs and groups at today’s 

assembly.  Congratulations to our Grade 3, 4, and 5 Track stars at the zone meet and to the 

participants at City Finals – our largest team and best showing to date.  Field trips have 

increased:  (Harland Landfill, Butterfly Gardens, etc.)  Thank you parents for helping supervise 

and drive.  Thank you Aboriginal Culture Club for handing out all of the ‘bear tickets’ to so many 

students in May.  These tickets were written up if members of the club when they noticed the 

characteristics of strength, creativity, confidence and helping others.  We would like to 

acknowledge Cst. Ryley Swanson and the summer students and our parent volunteers for a 

safety first Bike Rodeo yesterday.   We are in the final stages of Term III.  Speak to your child on 

the ways they can complete their school year on solid footing.  Happy June!    ~Miss Pick 

 

Track Meet 

Congratulations to ALL Cheetahs on the Track Meet this week.  Here is the list of qualifiers who 

were eligible to run in the City Finals last night:  Cadence, Noah (2 events), Julia (2 events), Jack 

(2 events), Makaira, Connor (2 events), Tikal (2 events), Ava, Olivia (2 events), Jon (2 events), 

Hazelle (2 events), Dylan (2 events), Eysa, Joshua, Jeush, A.J., Zoe, Kaede, Ellaine, Ella, Tehya, 

Payden, Aiden, Myles, Nik, Essien, Tebo, Thomas, Mady, Akisha, Lilly, Amelia, Nicole, and Hannah 

 

Parent Appreciation Morning 

You are cordially invited to attend the Parent Appreciation morning on Wednesday, June 7 from 

8:00 a.m.-9:00 a.m.  This event is hosted by the staff and is our way of saying “thank you” for 

all the ways you support your child and the greater school community throughout the year.  

Please join us under the tent for coffee, tea, and morning treats.  For those of you who have to 

head off to work, we are happy to provide you with yours “to go”.  We look forward to seeing you 

there! 

 



Grade 5 Photo Request 

We are working on putting together the year-end slideshow and are requesting photos that 

parents of grade 5 students may like to share.  Photos must be of kids in a school setting (at 

school, on the playground, field trips, PAC activities, etc) and need to be JPG files only (high 

quality please).  All photos to be included in the slide show are due by June 14.  You can submit 

photos either to the school office (by jump drive/USB flash drive although we cannot promise the 

return of the drive), or by email to kktvic@gmail.com (drop box is acceptable too). 

 

Grade 4 Parents 

The deadline to the Ministry of Satisfaction survey has been extended.  The website link and your 

anonymous code is on the letter that was sent home in April.  The new deadline to complete this 

survey is June 16, 2017. 

 

We Are Putting Together a New Grade 1 Classroom! 

Are you spring cleaning?  Wondering what to do with the toys and other items that your children 

have outgrown?  As you may know we are adding a third grade 1 classroom for September 2017.  

We are looking for new or gently used items to help stock the new classroom.  Below is a list of 

items we need:  Assorted puzzles, including floor puzzles; Memory games; Assorted age 

appropriate board games; Pocket chart; Sink step stool; Stringing beads; Infix cubes; Lego; 

Foam blocks of various shapes, colors, and sizes; Railway set; Pattern blocks; 2 sided counters; 

Number counting chart; Dice; Dominos; Bingo games; 3-D shapes; Stamps; Assorted books 

If you have some items to donate, or have any questions about the items we are looking for, 

please contact Mrs. Camden directly at jmcamden@sd61.bc.ca or visit her classroom before or 

after school.  Please note that all items for donation must be in nearly new condition and 

approved by school staff.  We thank you in advance for assisting us in finding these needed items 

to set up our third grade 1 class!  Additionally we are looking for dollhouse furniture for the 

kindergarten classroom.  If you have some to donate, or have any questions please contact Mrs. 

Petrovic directly at spetrovic@sd61.bc.ca or visit her classroom before or after school. 

 

Stringed Instruments for Donation 

Cloverdale Traditional is looking to add some stringed instruments to our school.  If you , or 

someone you know has a viola, violin, or cello that you would like to donate to the school for 

student use, please bring them to the office.  Thanks! 

 

 

 

 

PAC UPDATES: 

 

CTS Year End Party - VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

We are currently planning the CTS Year End Party for Friday June 9, 2017 from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. 

We are in need of a variety of different volunteers to help out at the party with everything from 

set up and ticket sales, to food sales and games & activities. Please sign up to volunteer using 

our online form at: http://bit.ly/2qBTXo5. 

 

CTS PAC Budget & Planning Meeting - June 6 (6:30-8:30 p.m.) 

Please mark your calendars and plan to join us Tuesday June 6, 2017 from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. in 

the CTS Library for the last PAC business meeting of the year. This is an IMPORTANT meeting 

for which we will need quorum. This is the Budget & Planning meeting where we discuss and 

vote in the fundraisers, events, activities and expenditures for the PAC for the next school year. 

Please plan to join us. Complimentary child-minding will be available in the gym for all parents in 

attendance.  
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Monk Office School Supply Fundraiser - NOW ON! 

By now you should have received home a green sheet with a list of school supplies for your child 

for next year, as well as some information on how to order supplies via Monks. You can purchase 

your school supplies anywhere you choose. But if you want a fast, efficient, easy to use option go 

to https://bts.monk.ca/. Click SHOP and enter the PAC Code 393D7D. Then choose your school 

supply kit for next year. You can order the Basic Package and any additional items from the 

Optional Items list. A $5.00 PAC fee is added to each online order. (This is the fundraising portion 

of this service!). Your child's school supplies will then all be ordered, packaged and delivered 

directly to your child's classroom the first week of September. No need to spend your sunny 

summer days shopping for supplies! The deadline to place your order is July 23. 

 

Looking for Volunteers 

We are looking for parent volunteers to help with the following Coordinator and Committee 

positions for the next school year. We rely on parent volunteers to run the many events and 

fundraisers that we hold at CTS each year. Without your support we could not do many of these 

things. If you are interested in helping out with any of these roles next year please email us now 

to let us know at cts.pac@vcpac.ca. 

 Save Around Book Fundraiser (This runs for 2 weeks in early September) 

 Craft Fair Vendor Coordinator (Organize vendors for the Craft Fair) 

 Craft Fair Event Coordinator (The main go to person for the Craft Fair) 

 Volunteer Recruitment Coordinator (Helps sign up volunteers for events when we 

need them) 

 Emergency Preparedness Co-Coordinator/Committee (Help organize Emergency 

Preparedness supplies and processes) 

 Active & Safe Routes to School Co-ordinator/Committee (Potential new committee 

to help implement action items from Active & Safe Routes To School Report) 

 

 

 

 

DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY EVENTS 

 

Mad Science Summer Camps 

See the attached poster for some exciting summer camp opportunities from Mad Science.  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/63/2015/10/Mad-Science-Camps_school-

2017.pdf 
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